
Submitter: Tami  Garrett 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB1521 

Superintendents must remain accountable to our School Boards and Parents. For the 

sake of our children best interests, such Positions of Power can not go unchecked.  

This Bill encourages mediocrity at best and abuse at worst. There’s a process in 

place that should remain. If Parents don’t retain recourse our Public schools will lose 

more and more students as they seek alternatives.  This hurts the entire community 

and especially the lowest income families who are already struggling. That’s 

unacceptable and unwise.  


